



Mapplewell Primary School

Headteacher, Mrs G Padfield Greenside Avenue, Staincross, Barnsley S75 6BB

Telephone: Barnsley (01226) 381273 Email: mail@mapplewellprimary.org.uk

www.mapplewellprimary.org.uk

17th June 2022

Year 4 Brass Music Performance Barnsley Metrodome

Dear Parents/Carers.

We are delighted to announce that as COVID restrictions are now lifted you have been invited to watch your child perform in the Barnsley Music Service Concert. The concert will be held on Tuesday 28th June at 1:30pm at the Barnsley Metrodome.

If you are attending the performance, tickets can be purchased from the Metrodome on the day of the performance. At the end of the performance, you will be able to collect your child from the Metrodome. To ensure we are aware of who will be returning to school to be collected, we ask that you kindly indicate below if your child will be getting collected after the performance on the slip below.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs G Padfield Headteacher

Child's Name:	
Class:	
Collecting from the	Circle as appropriate:
Metrodome:	
	Returning to school / Collected from the Metrodome
Signed:	
Date:	

